
 

October is eye health month and the Canadian Association of Optometrists wants 

everyone to think about their eyes and their annual eye exam.  Dr. Lloyd Ho – a 

RAM parent – wants to encourage all children in the Montessori program to have 

an eye exam.  To promote eye health month, Dr. Lloyd Ho will donate $20 to RAM 

for every Richmond Montessori child that completes their eye exam at his office 

during the month of October.    

WHAT:  Eye Exam for your Child 

WHEN:  During the Month of October 

WHERE:  Dr. Lloyd Ho & Associates Optometry Centre located inside Richmond 

Centre mall, near the bay, next to LensCrafters 

COST:  Covered by BC Care Card, if your child has not had an eye exam in the last 

12 months. 

 HOW: Call (604)276-8557 to reserve your time.  Appointment spaces are 

booked in advance and drop in appointments are not usually available.  

Dr. Ho will accommodate as many appointments as possible in the month 

of October.  Please specify that you are booking with Dr. Ho, and tell 

them your child attends one of the Montessori schools.   

WHAT TO BRING:  Bring your child’s BC Care Card and their glasses (if any) with them to your 

appointment.  Also, bring this notice, with the bottom portion completed so that Dr. Ho can 

keep track of the donations.   

Take advantage of this wonderful opportunity to support your child’s eye health and their 
Montessori education at the same time.    

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dr. Lloyd Ho & Associates 

Optometry Centre 

 

 

NAME: __________________________________________________________________ 

SCHOOL: ________________________________________________________________ 

GRADE/TEACHER: _________________________________________________________ 

 


